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Kalahari Fun on February 9 
Lodi’s Night at the Kalahari Waterpark is scheduled for Thursday, February 9, from 4-9 p.m. in the 
Wisconsin Dells. Lodi children, friends and family of all ages are welcome to attend. Tickets are being 
offered at the reduced rate of $10 each to be paid in cash only on the day of the event, for spectators and 
participants alike.  

 
Nominations Being Accepted for ABCD Award 

Do you know a deserving adult who deserves recognition for the extra effort they give in our schools? Stop 
in any school office to nominate someone for the 2017 Above and Beyond the Call of Duty (ABCD) Award. 
The nominee can be a volunteer, staff member or friend of our schools. Deadline for nominations is 
Friday, March 3. This award will be presented in a special program on April 10. 

 
Join us on Monday 

Please join us at our PTO meeting, Monday, February 9 at 7pm in the 
elementary school Library Media Center. We will be chatting about 
upcoming awards and the School Board Forum. We hope you can attend 
to learn more about these and all our future events.   
Children are always welcome to read or do homework during the meeting.  

 

For more info, please visit our website at www.lodipto.com  
Or email us at lodipto@gmail.com 
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